
Dear Graduate Recruitment Manager,

My name is Anna Daly and I am a final year law student studying at Trinity College Dublin
writing to apply for the summer internship at Byrne Wallace.

The relevance of the work involved in corporate law and the fact that it allows for creative
and innovative solutions to real world problems is what attracts me to it as a potential career.
I want to pursue a career that is challenging yet rewarding and I believe that Byrne Wallace
as a firm is an ideal fit for these aspirations.

The commitment to engaging in challenging work within a supportive environment is why
Byrne Wallace appeals to me. I know that at every stage of training and development at
Byrne Wallace that their lawyers are encouraged to push boundaries and to get involved in
work of the highest calibre, in an environment designed to support their professional growth
and development.

The emphasis that the internship programme places on training and mentoring is an
attraction. The opportunity to work closely with some of the best in the field and first hand
exposure to market leading clients daily, aligns perfectly with my preference for
environments that foster genuine and significant self-improvement, both in my professional
and personal growth.

From reading about what previous interns have said about their experience,I know that
during the Byrne Wallace internship their interns will experience first hand the role and
responsibilities of a trainee solicitor and that they are involved in legal work, including
meetings, drafting and research. I am excited and willing to engage in this type of hands-on
work.

Ultimately, I am driven by a genuine desire to work on leading edge market driven corporate
work where I get to work with the brightest and the best in a type of firm like Byrne Wallance
with a traditional reputation for excellence.

I am committed to not only learning from this internship but also actively engaging with the
team, offering fresh perspectives, and contributing my diligence and enthusiasm to the
collective success of the programme.

Yours sincerely,

Anna Daly


